
Baldwin Walking Paths 
Request for Proposals 

 
The Town of Baldwin has received limited funding for the development of walking paths on 
town owned property and is looking for assistance from organization(s) with experience in this 
area.  Assistance can be in laying/marking out suggested paths and/or actual installation of 
paths.  Attached are some maps of the town owned land with some possible paths for reference 
purposes.  Other suggestions will be considered. 
If you are interested in helping, please send your information and proposal to: 
Town of Baldwin Select Board 
534 Pequawket Trail 
West Baldwin, ME 04091 







 


